

September 5, 2007

To the Honorable Committee on Public Works

Dear Committee Members:

On September 5, 2007, the Citizen Advisory Committee on Buildings, Facilities and Streets Naming met to discuss Common Council File Number 070538 - Substitute resolution authorizing the honorary naming of W. Martin Drive east of N. 55th Street in front of the Milwaukee Radio Group property to Bob and Brian Way.

Based on the information provided, the Citizen Advisory Committee recommended approval of the proposed ordinance (copy attached) and moved that it be forwarded to the Public Works Committee for their consideration.

Sincerely,

Richard J. Cecil, Chair

Citizen Advisory Committee on the Naming of Public Buildings, Facilities and Streets

Attachment RJC:TJM